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Toolkit for Reaching Latinos 

Partnership Announcement Letter

<<Date>>

Dear <<employee/member>>,

We are pleased to announce <<Organization>> is partnering with the U.S. Census Bureau to help achieve a complete and accurate count of the growing Latino population in 2010. As you may know, it is projected that in the next few decades the Latino population will double in size. Latinos are the largest minority group in the United States today. The 2010 Census is an important way our community can reintroduce itself to America every 10 years.
By supporting the 2010 Census, we will help raise awareness of this important initiative and work to increase the overall response rate among Latinos in the United States, whether they are citizens or noncitizens and regardless of their immigration status.
Strong census participation is important for all Latinos. It is essential that everyone is counted. Every year, the federal government distributes more than $400 billion to state, local and tribal governments based on census data. This is money that could go toward developing new and improved services in our community and building new schools, roads, hospitals, child-care centers and more. 

Census data also help to inform decisions that affect Latinos, such as where to establish English as a Second Language (ESL) programs, health services, and even where to build local businesses. 

As a 2010 Census partner, we will share information about the census with individuals in our community, and we ask that you do the same. Our organization will help to share information with Latinos about the ease, importance and safety of filling out the census form. Please let everyone in the community know this effort has begun, and encourage them to complete the 10-question 2010 Census form, which will be mailed or delivered in March 2010. The forms should be filled out and mailed back as soon as they are received.

We will continue to share additional information about the census in the coming months. In the meantime, you can visit 2010census.gov to learn more. Also, please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions about this partnership or the 2010 Census and what it means for our organization and our community. 

Sincerely,

<<Name>>








<<Title>>









<<Organization Name>>



